
CITY OF BEEVILLE 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY given that 

the Planning and Zoning 

Commission of the City of Beeville, 

Texas will hold a public hearing 

Monday, June 10, 2019, at 5:30 

p.m. at Beeville City Hall, City 

Council Chambers, 400 N. 

Washington, Beeville, TX 78102 to 

consider a re-subdivision/final plat 

approval from Bubble Island 

Express Car Wash LLC, Property 

Owner, located at 2106 N. St. 

Mary’s, legal description J. 

Hefferman, Abstract 31, Tract 98-2, 

98-3, 99 & 100. Copy of proposed 

Re-Subdivision / Final Plat will be 

available for viewing in City 

Secretary’s Office, Suite 104. 

Monday thru Friday 8:00 am – 

12:00 pm and 1:00 pm -5:00 pm.  
   

                   
  Gabriela Hernandez  

                        City Secretary 


